Attachment #4

F‘Q Dulaney, Rhonda <dulaney.rhonda@richmondheightsschools.org>

Fwd: 21-22 School Year

Tue, Jul 6, 2021 at 11:34 AM

From: "Lewis-Jackson, Wanda" <lewisjackson.wanda@richmondheightsschools.org>

Date: July 6, 2021 at 11:23:36 AM EDT

To: "Willis, Renee" <willis.renee@richmondheightsschools.org>, Elizabeth Boyd <Boyd.Elizabeth@
richmondheightsschools.org>

Cc: Wanda Lewis-Jackson <lewis-jackson.wanda@richmondheightsschaols.org>

Subject: 21-22 School Year

Dear Dr. Willis,

I hope all is well with you and your family. As of today, I have not received my Limited Teaching Contract for the 21-22 school
year. Iregret to inform you that I will not be returning to the Richmond Heights School District as a 5th/6th grade language
arts/social studies teacher. Overall, I hope I was able to have a positive impact on my students by sharing my knowledge,
pedagogy/ideas, and vision,

Kind Regards,

Mrs. Wanda Lewis-Jackson M.Ed.
Grode 6

Richmond Heights Local Schools
447 Richmond Road

Richmond Heights, OChio 44143
216-692-0099



